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The Comprehensive Administrative Review (CAR) committee is committed to providing monthly updates 
on our progress against the key initiatives identified in our Kennesaw State-specific CAR report. The 
report and KSU projects, which are updated monthly, are listed on the CAR website, accessible here: 
http://oie.kennesaw.edu/car/. 

 
This month, we are highlighting residential wi-fi and internet service.  

 
KSU recently entered into a contract with Apogee Telecom, Inc. (Apogee) to improve wi-fi network 
service for students in housing on the Kennesaw and Marietta campuses. Apogee will be responsible for 
the provisioning of internet bandwidth in addition to the installation, operation, and maintenance of 
network electronics, wireless access points, authentication mechanisms, and maintenance of 
structured cabling. Apogee will also provide help desk support 24 hours a day, seven days week. 
University Information Technology Services (UITS) will manage the project.  
 
The completion of this project will provide increased bandwidth to allow for better internet service, 
including enhanced connectivity for educational and leisure purposes like video streaming and gaming, 
and bring wi-fi to Marietta campus housing for the first time. The project began in May 2019 and is 
scheduled to be completed by the start of the Fall 2019 semester.   
 

Please do not hesitate to send comments or questions to CARupdate@kennesaw.edu. 

 
Thanks for all you do at KSU! 
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